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Idaho Chapter, The Wildlife Society, Annual Sunnner Meeting, August 5 & 6, 1966, 

Twin Falls, Idaho. 

Business Meeting Minutes. 

A brief business meeting was held at which two points were discussed. 

President Dalke posed a question regarding the feeling about an 
increase in Wildlife Society dues. Some discussion followed and the 
general consensus appeared to be favorable for a dues increase. The 
members that expressed themselves felt the Society has been doing good 
work and would be able to do many more things if more money was available. 

To President Dalke's question about the desirability of the summer 
chapter meeting, a short discussion indicated a favorable attitude toward 
these meetin,gs with some people benefiting that normally are unable to 
get to the chapter meeting held in conjunction with the Northwest Section 
meeting in the spring. 
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